


April 15, 2020

Jugal Malani								                              
Houston, Texas

Dear Jugal ji,
Namaste.
On behalf of Sewa International – Houston Chapter, I would like to express deep appreciation and gratitude for your generous donation of $50,000 for the Coronavirus Response Fund. 
Sewa International has been actively responding to the coronavirus pandemic for last 6 weeks. The money received from your donation will enable us to provide COVID-19 non-medical helpline, supply personal protective equipment to healthcare workers and other essential personnel, support international students by making provisions for food and shelter, and answering travel related queries, provide case management for individuals and families requiring long term assistance, conduct periodic webinars with physicians, therapists, immigration attorneys, and other professionals, and support and help protect vulnerable population by delivering essentials (viz. food, groceries, medicines, etc.).
Sewa International could not do what it does without caring persons like you.
Once again, on behalf of Sewa International, I thank you so much for your generosity,
Together we serve better.

Sincerely,
 
Gitesh Desai
President, Sewa International--Houston 
Phone: 281.300.7346
Email: giteshdesai@gmail.com


     Page 1 of 2

image1.jpeg
Sewa International, Inc.
Together We Serve Better

VA

N
) GHARITY
,\ NAVIGATOR

2018 TOP-RATED
nnnnnnnnnn

Four Star Charity

’ amazonsmile
S~—1

You shop. Amazon gives.
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